
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice: Application to open a Cannabis Store in Iqaluit 
          
 
The Office of the Superintendent of Licensing received an application to open 
an Enclosed Cannabis Store in Iqaluit: 
 
Business Name:  Higher Experience Inc 
Location:    760 Queen Elizabeth Way 
Hours of operations: 11am to 7pm Every day except Tuesday and 

Holidays 
 
Enclosed Cannabis Stores are stores not accessible to the general public 
where only adults over the age of 19 are allowed inside.  
 
We want to hear your views on the opening of this store in Iqaluit. Please 
send your comments or concerns to: 
 
E-mail: cannabis@gov.nu.ca 
Phone: 867-975-6821 
 
To ensure your feedback is received, please provide it by May 25, 2022.  
 
The Minister of Finance will consider all consultation feedback when deciding 
on this cannabis store licence application.   
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